
PTO Meeting (Zoom)  
October 8, 2020 

 
Danielle Englund  (President) opened the meeting at 7:10 p.m. 
 
There were 5 members present that were made up of both parents and staff. (Danielle 
Englund, Marissa Briggs, Diane Stratton, Kellie Baldwin and Courtney Bennett)  
 
Treasurer’s Report was Given by Marisa Briggs. 

● $547.00 was added to the account from the sales of the candy bars.  (300 from 
company and the rest from the students sales) 

● There was also a deposit of $328 from the Kroger Card.  
● The balance in the checking account after all expenses have been paid was 

about $33,818.00. 
● Marisa needs to go to the bank to have the new treasurer’s name added to the 

account and previous Treasurers name removed.  
● Need to finish the budget for 2020-21.  We need to order more t-shirts than what 

was originally expected.  
 
We will add the Kroger fundraiser to the Monthly newsletter that goes home to families 
in order for them to be able to contribute.  
 
Minutes from September were approved by all.  Kellie motioned and Courtney Second.  
 
Courtney shared she was going to have to step down due to a job change that takes her 
away from RSP.  Elizabeth McClung has agreed to replace her.  
 
Danielle shared an idea that Sarah Muminovic shared with her for a virtual fundraiser.  It 
is through a company that will screen print clothing with our logo and we will make a 
profit from all sales.  We don’t have to do anything other than send out the information 
to families and they do the rest.  Danielle is going to look into it more and report back. 
Kellie is going to check on RSP logo copyrights. 
 
Tyler Turnbow is willing to stay on the PTO but maybe would like to do something other 
than fundraising.  
 
Principals report:  



● Spirit Days will be on Wednesday’s and Friday's and the teacher will turn in the 
numbers to Mrs Bowen.  Chili will come to the winning classrooms and stay for a 
month.  He will then be cleaned before going to the next room.  

● Kellie reported on all the new staffing throughout the building.  
● There was a touchless water fountain installed in the cafeteria that will replace 

the water cooler that the students used last year.  
● Kellie also asked if anyone knew of businesses or families that would be willing 

to make donations of disposable water bottles (small size).  These would be for 
the students that forget theirs some days.  

 
Diane reported that the church is eager to return to the school to be able to support the 
students with the meal bags to take home with them.  
 
Next meeting will be November 12th @ 7:00pm.  
 
Danielle adjourned the meeting at 8:00 pm 
 
 
 
  
 
 


